
 

HAVE YOUR SAY 

 
ON THE PLANNING APPLICATION FOR AN  

ENERGY FROM WASTE FACILTY  

PROPOSED AT 

WATERBEACH WASTE MANAGEMENT PARK, WATERBEACH  

 
 

A planning application has been made to Cambridgeshire County Council by 
AmeyCespa for the construction of an Energy from Waste Facility at the Waterbeach 
Waste Management Park. 
 
The proposals involves the erection and operation of an Energy from Waste Facility 
which would treat up to 250,000 tonnes of waste per annum. There will also be 
associated works including the development of an internal access road, offices, 
workshops, parking, and landscaping. Full details can be seen by viewing the planning 
application.  
 
Members of the public may inspect copies of the application, the plans and other 
documents submitted with it at: Cambridgeshire County Council, Shire Hall, 
Cambridge, CB3 0AP (by appointment by contacting 01223 715518) 
                    
Alternatively, application documents can be viewed on line at: 
http://planning.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/swift/apas/run/wchvarylogin.display; and by 
selecting ‘Search For a Planning Application’. Then enter the application number 
(which is S/3372/17/CW) in the ‘Planning Reference’ box and press search.  
 
Members of the public may obtain a CD copy of the environmental statement from 
AmeyCespa (East) Ltd, Waterbeach Waste Management Park, Ely Road, 
Waterbeach, Cambridge, CB25 9PQ at a charge of £10.00.  
 
Anyone who wishes to make representations about this application should write by 
23rd January 2018 to : Cambridgeshire County Council, County Planning, Minerals & 
Waste, Box SH1315, Shire Hall, Cambridge, CB3 0AP or email: 
planningdc@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  
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